
Nailsworth Society Garden Group Meeting 
Monday 17 April 2023 

 

 
 
We are very pleased that Duncan Coombs will be talking about the Spring Garden 
at our next meeting. Duncan is an experienced horticulturalist & an excellent 
speaker so please come along. 
We meet at the Sawyer Hall, Newmarket Road, opposite Prices Mill Surgery. Free 
parking is available at the SDC car park behind the Britannia pub. 
The meeting starts at 7.30pm & refreshments will be served on arrival. It is also 
an opportunity to join the Nailsworth Society if you haven’t already done so. The 
annual subscription is still only £10. 
Members pay £2 on the door 
Non-members pay £5 
 
Any enquiries, please call Kath Nielsen on 01453 834046 or 07775 862529 


